64 College Notes.

Would we not return to our work the better for it, more fully
determined to be faithful in all our duties that we may be pre-
pared for our life’s work. A need was felt in this connection
which we trust will be at least partially supplied by these
meetings.

THE annual business meeting of the Missionary Association
was held on November 26th, when the Treasurer gave a report
on the state of finances in connection with the work carried on
at Labrador. The report proved highly satisfactory. A few
years ago there was a debt which seemed rather formidable, but
which, through the assistance of the Home Mission Board, some
interested congregations and friends, and the hearty support of
the students in their contributions, was gradually reduced until
there is now a small balance in favour of the Association. Al-
though this bespeaks a very encouraging condition of afiairs, we
must remember that our interest and support must not be dimin-
ished if it is to continue so. Having now an ordained man in
the field the expenses will be considerably inereased, notwith-
standing the liberal support promised by the Home Mission
Board We trust that all may still give their hearty support to
this work which has been so highly appreciated by our brethren
on the Coast of Labrador, so that under the favorable arrange-
ments of the present more efficient work may be done without
any hindrance from financial embarassment. The following
Committee were appointed as an Executive for the next year:
—A.W. MacKay, A. H. Foster. J. H. Hattie (Treas), H. M. Clarke,
W. W. MeNuairn.

CorLLEGE NOTES.

Rev. ALLAN SiMpsoN is yet residing in England. His health
is in a somewhat improved condition, but he will not be able to
attend o his pastoral duties before Spring.

WE are pleased to note on the editorial staff of the Montreal
College Jowrnal the name of Hazen T. Murray, and in the columns
of that excellent paper an article from his facile pen.




